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2nd April 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 & 8 Residential Trip – Youlbury, Oxford 
 
As part of our exciting Activity Week, we are delighted to offer Year 7 and 8 students the 
opportunity to take part in a residential trip to Youlbury Scout Adventure Centre in Oxford. 
This trip will run from Wednesday 9th July to Friday 11th July 2025 and promises to be 
an unforgettable experience filled with adventure and team-building activities. 
 
The residential is being run by The Scouts and will provide students with the chance to 
participate in a variety of outdoor challenges, helping to develop resilience, independence, 
and teamwork skills.  More information about the centre can be found here: Youlbury 
Scout Adventures. 
 
The cost of the trip is £150, which includes accommodation, food, and transport. Students 
will travel by coach to and from Youlbury. 
 
Many Year 7 parents have already signed up, and we still have places available for both 
Year 7 and Year 8 students. Places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis, 
so we encourage you to secure a spot as soon as possible. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please make payment via ParentPay.  Further details 
on payment deadlines and itinerary will be shared once your child’s place is confirmed. 
Please could you pay an initial deposit on ParentPay by Friday 4th April 2025.   
 
We look forward to an exciting and memorable trip! 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mrs C Fleming  
Head of Year 11/Activity Week Co-ordinator 
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